
From: Barbara Abraham  
Sent: 10 July 2023 12:48 
To: Planning 
Cc: Tom Little 
Subject: Objection to 2023/2513/T - 19 Steeles Rd, NW3 4SH 
 
For the Belsize Society:  
This is a mature magnolia tree that is clearly highly valued by residents in the 
neighbourhood. No evidence has been provided that the tree needs to be 
felled. Over and above the visual benefits of the tree to the neighbourhood, it 
forms part of a green corridor at the back of Steeles Rd and Eton Rd, providing 
an environmentally-friendly green canopy in an area close to the traffic noise 
and air pollution of Haverstock Hill.  
We object to the felling of this tree and request that it is given the protection 
of a TPO. 
 
Yours sincerely  
B A Abraham for The Belsize Society 
 
15 Howitt Close,London, NW3 4LX 
 

 


